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Buzzer with a “MIL” or ENGINE WARN Light 

Complaint – There is a light on the dash and buzzer that keeps going off and is 

annoying to the driver and students 

Cause – Something has occurred to make the lights illuminated and buzzer go 

off. An ENGINE WARN light is an indication that there is something 

mechanically wrong with the operation of the engine and should 

come in for service soon. A MIL light is an indication that something 

with the emissions system is not functioning correctly and the vehicle 

should be looked at whenever the next time the shop can schedule it 

in. 

Correction – The buzzer is added protection to ensure the driver acknowledges 

there is an issue so that it is repaired before engine damage occurs. 

The buzzer can be cancelled (“Acknowledged”) by pressing and 

holding the lower button on the lower right corner of the dash for 

several seconds. (Figure #1)  

The buzzer will remain “OFF” until an additional alarm occurs OR 

if the ignition  is cycled on and off. 

 

 
                  FIGURE #1 

 

 

FROM YOUR FRIENDS AT 

NEW YORK BUS SALES! 
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ALL of our Tech Tips can be found on the New York Bus Sales website at 
http://www.newyorkbussales.com/pages/bulletins.cfm 

Or at the New York Head Mechanic website at 

http://www.nyhma.org/viewforum.php?f=2&start=0 

Contact Our Service Department With Any Questions 

CHITTENANGO – phone 800-962-5768 or 

Daryl Wallace :  dwallace@newyorkbussales.com 

Brian Lamaitis :  blamaitis@newyorkbussales.com 

 

ROCHESTER – phone 800-463-3232 or 

Gary Chichester: gchichester@newyorkbussales.com 

 

ALBANY – phone 866-867-1100 or 

Ben Reiling: breiling@newyorkbussales.com 

 

WARRANTY – 800-962-5768 ext 237 

Morgan Jenkins: mjenkins@newyorkbussales.com 

 

Or Your Customer Support Representative 

West 

Michael Panzica – mpanzica@newyorkbussales.com  

Cell 716-908-3186 

Central 

Jeremie “JJ” Richmond – 

jjrichmond@newyorkbussales.com 

Cell 315-559-3999 

East 

Gary Bigness – gbigness@newyorkbussales.com  

Cell 845-500-3707 

 

PLEASE NOTE –  

The only Engine Warning that will reoccur after acknowledgement is 

the DEF Level Engine Derate alarm.  It will reoccur every 5 minutes. 
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